From: Kellie Meehan

To: <u>Carol Ann Desiderio</u>; <u>Gary J. Christenson</u>

**Subject:** Items 307-23 and 308-24

**Date:** Monday, September 4, 2023 4:07:59 PM

## Hello Carol

Please share this at the city council meeting, or please keep it as record of another voice.

I am writing to voice my opinion. There is a dire need to get items number 307-23 and 308-24 on the ballot in November. This monstosity should NEVER have been implemented in the city of Malden.

As a tax paying citizen, we put the public bike path in and this should be what is encouraged for bike riders to use. Not having them in the middle of lanes.

I am proud to say I support taking back our roads with Keep Malden Moving, I have previously spoken to Mayor Christensen in regards to this.

Thank you for you attention to this matter and PLEASE HELP us get this on the ballot. Then when we vote it our Expedite the removal of these Bus Bike Lanes.

Sincerely.

Kellie Meehan 62R Mount Vernon St Malden, MA

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam.